March 2021

Dear Foodbank supporters

In our Christmas 2020 update we wrote 

'2021 will bring more changes – we will hopefully become a CIO (charity) and also want to move location to somewhere more suitable (all in one place would be great).'

We are pleased to tell you that as of 1st March 2021 we are finally on one site having vacated the premises at Hinton Terrace and the community centre.

Our address is now Leominster Food Bank, Rooms G58-59, The Old Priory, Leominster HR6 8EQ and we are next to the Youth Hostel.
We got access to the premises at the beginning of February and since then there has been clearing out of unwanted furniture to storage, painting and decorating, deep cleaning of a kitchen, transportation of shelving units, fridges and freezers (many thanks to Julie Debbage and town council transport for their help with this), and a whole day of transporting crates of food from the community centre hall and Hinton's, and last but not least new industrial grade flooring in one room. 

In preparation for this we bagged a lot of food parcels and left a skeleton stock so we could carry on giving out food at Hinton's.

The Food bank and Food Share have carried on throughout all this with food being transported back and forth. Incoming food has been quarantined, dated and shelved as usual. Our volunteers are amazing and have willingly helped with all sorts of jobs.  

The Food Bank (with Food Share) is open on Tuesdays and Fridays from 11-12pm and Food Share is open on Wednesdays and Saturdays from 2-3pm.  

Our website is leominsterfoodbank@gmail.com and our mobile number is 07715410575.  Please contact us on this number to arrange any large deliveries.

Our CIO application is going back and forth to the Charity Commission and we await progress!

We've added a few photos to show you but if you would like to visit please ask for a quick guided tour! 
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We have a bright new logo for signage etc to help clients find us, kindly donated by Kevin Basden of Bespoke Visual Solutions who came up with an original idea that hadn't crossed our minds.

We are very grateful for all the support and help we have had from you and the many organisations and individuals providing food, money, and advice.

It is a joy to have so many people helping us.

With best wishes

Kathy, Margaret, Charlie, Anne and Wendy

